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pbscommissions - Re: MHRB_2021-0008 Mendocing County
JU

From: Jessie Waldman N 01 202'

To: STEPHEN LEBLANC <captainsabl@googlemail.com>; pbscommissions

Plannin i1
Date:  6/12021 1:31 PM 9 & Building Services

Subject: Re: MHRB 2021-0008

Hello Mr. LeBlanc,
Thank you your email and comments regarding MHRB_2021-0008.

Looking forward,

Jessie Waldman

Planner I1

County of Mendocino - Planning & Building
120 W. Fir Street

Fort Bragg, CA 95437

‘Due to the Health Officers Order, we have closed both the Fort Bragg and Ukiah public counters
in Planning and Building Services. Our staff remain behind closed doors working on existing
applications for permits and discretionary actions. We are still open for business. If you have new
permit applications, we encourage you to mail, e-mail or send them into us through our new
E-permit site at https://www.mendocinocounty.org/government/planning-building-services. If you
have any questions, please e-mail us at pbs@co.mendocino.ca.us, or call our Fort Bragg offices at
(707) 964-5379 and Ukiah offices at (707) 234-6650. We will respond to your calls and e-mails just
as quick as we can.’

>>> STEPHEN LEBLANC <captainsabl@googlemail.com> 6/1/2021 9:45 AM > > >
Ms Waldman:

Pursuant to our phone conversation this date, | do not have a problem with the applicant's proposal - as
long as there are no locational deviations from the the referenced plan view as depicted on drawing
ATTACHMENT A; PAGE A-4 of the MENDOCINO HISTORICAL REVIEW BOARD STAFF REPORT DTD JUNE 7
2021. The proposed structure on the east side of their existing structure will not interfere with my line of
sight or obscure my view or privacy.

R/

S. A. LEBLANC
Captain USN (Ret)

44701 Plne St

Mendocino, CA 95460
509-590-7854
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